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PTA MEETING TONIGHT 
7.30pm in the school hall. 

All parents (or grandparents!) welcome – we would love to get 
our PTA back up and running properly for September, PLEASE 

COME ALONG! 
 

 

TICKET INFORMATION PLEASE READ CAREFULLY 
Monday 11th July: matinee. 1. 45pm – younger siblings can attend this performance 

Tuesday 12th July: matinee 1.45pm adults only 

Wednesday 13th July: evening 6pm adults only 
 

Parents of children in Y3,4,5,6 can now book tickets for the upcoming production of Magpie 

Manor via Arbor. 

You can book TWO TICKETS maximum. 
The two tickets can be for the same performance or split over two different performances. Please 

take care when booking because if you book more than two, the excess ones will be cancelled, 

and you won’t have any say in which ones you lose.  

 

If you want to bring younger siblings, they can come on the Monday matinee (but must have a 

ticket allocated for seating please). The Tuesday matinee and Wednesday evening performance 

are for adults only. 

 

Tickets need to be booked by Thursday 7th July. After this date, we will release any spare tickets 

for families to have a 3rd, so please make sure you have booked your first two by this date.  

 

There is no charge for tickets, but we will hold a collection at each performance and the PTA will 

also be selling refreshments.  
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Friday lollies 
The PTA will be selling lollies again 

after school tomorrow. 

Friday 8th July  
5.30– 7pm 

Bookings now open! 
To book, visit  

www.pta-events.co.uk/stipps   
 

Bookings close 5pm Monday 4th July. 

School anniversary picnic 
Next Friday 1st July 

 175 YEARS ~ 1847-2022  
On Friday 1st July, we will be celebrating the 175th anniversary of St Ippolyts 
School. During the afternoon, children and staff will be going to church for a 
special service of thanksgiving.  
 

After school on the same day, we would love everyone to join us at the school field 
for a celebratory family picnic. Please bring your own refreshments, picnic 
blankets, deckchairs etc and enjoy spending time together as a school family. 
Younger siblings, babies, grandparents etc are all welcome to come along too; just 
head to the field after school, choose a spot and make yourself at home (you 
might want to avoid the sports pitches though in case of an impromptu rounders 
match!) 
 

This will be the first time in a long while that the whole school community will be 
able to come together as one, so we do hope you will be able to come along. We 
anticipate it running until around 5pm but you can stay as little or as long as 
you want. 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/stipps


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y5/6 Mixed cricket and Y5/6 Girls Cricket 

County Finals 
Following their successes in the SSFT tournaments, our  
cricket teams competed in the county finals this week.  

They played absolutely brilliantly and both teams came home with bronze 
medals. To be third in the whole of Hertfordshire is utterly amazing! 

 
 

Rural 
rounders 

A huge well done to 
the children who 
took part in the 

rural schools 
rounders rally this 
week. First place, 

gold medals and a 
big trophy! 

Congratulations! 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vecteezy.com%2Fvector-art%2F550158-font-design-with-word-sports-with-soccer-ball&psig=AOvVaw07fG_c17xAo81WRTBQX3nQ&ust=1588499369768000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJi5kr7zlOkCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAX


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s report from our Pupil Journalist, Rose 

Class 1 Assembly 

Last Friday, many Class 1 parents came to see their children perform in their first ever Class 

Assembly. After the first performance to parents, the rest of the school were privileged to 

watch the second performance of the day. The Assembly focused on all of the fantastic learning 

and values that were going on in Class 1 including their first school trip, which took place at 

Willows Farm. In Class 6 we were delighted to see our buddies treating the animals with 

respect, one of the many key values that the school has been looking at recently. Then Class 1 

told us about the book that they had been reading called ‘Dear Zoo’ before confidently acting 

out their own version of the story, they were even dressed up for the occasion! This was 

followed by two songs, the last one, ‘Big Bear Funk’ was the most memorable because it was 

accompanied by some of the reception children on the glockenspiel! Class 6 were so proud of 

their buddies as I am sure many adults do too! 

 

“Everyone should be so proud of the reception children, they have grown so much since they 

joined back in September!” Penny B, Class 6 

 

“Very funny and cute to watch the dancing” Roman M, Class 6 

 

“It was a great assembly and I enjoyed watching the children on the glockenspiels.” 

Tai T, Class 6 

 

“It was cute and my buddy was an elephant!” Sophie G, Class 6 

 

“It was very good and the dancing was awesome to the Funky Chicken song” -Austin E, Class 6 

 


